
There will be three more county timber sales offered on October 21, 2013 to sell timber on county land 

that was burned this past summer. The salvage sales may bring significant revenue back to the county in 

addition to the recent sale that went for about $275,000. 

The Timber Advisory Committee will meet October 3, 2013 at 7:30 AM at Elmers Restaurant to discuss 

county land that is managed by Josephine County Forestry Department. Vic Harris, Josephine County 

Forester, should be there and Simon Hare will be there as Josephine County Commissioner representing 

the Board of County Commissioners. The timber advisory committee has made recommendations for 

completion of an inventory on all county owned timber lands and harvest proceeds are requested to be 

directed to public safety. 

Jim Frick, Captain of Timber Committee for SOS 


